
 
 

 

 

Be a Part of the Maine APTA Annual Membership Mee�ng & UNE PT 
Poster Symposium!  Sponsor a Table and Showcase Your Support for 
Physical Therapy in Maine! 

Join Us as a Sponsor:  Vendors, Recruiters, and Associa�ons Welcome! 

Dear Supporters of Physical Therapy in Maine, 

Maine APTA, in partnership with UNE, cordially invites you to take a prominent role in our upcoming 
Maine APTA Annual Membership Mee�ng & UNE PT Poster Symposium.  As an essen�al part of the 
physical therapy community, your par�cipa�on will contribute to the beterment of the profession and 
the educa�on of future PTs and PTAs. 

Sponsorship Opportuni�es: 
Dona�on Levels 

1. Get Introduced – $50.00 - $99.00 
• Secure a table at our event to interact with our atendees. 
• Gain visibility among PTs, PTAs and students. 

2. Showcase Your Brand - $100.00 - $149.00 
• Secure a table at our event to interact with our atendees. 
• Your logo will be featured in the next issue of Maine APTA’s Quarterly E-Newsleter, 

reaching our en�re membership. 
• Gain visibility among PTs, PTAs, and students 

3. Elevate Your Presence - $150.00 or More 
• In addi�on to the above benefits, your logo will be prominently displayed on Maine 

APTA’s website for one month. 
• Highlight your commitment to the physical therapy community in Maine. 

Event Highlights: 

• Engage with our dedicated students, professionals, vendors, and associa�ons. 
• Enjoy a 30-minute social break near the cash bar, connec�ng with atendees. 
• Network with PTs and PTAs dedicated to advancing the field of physical therapy. 
• Know that your contribu�on supports the future of PTs and PTAs in Maine 

Event Details: 

• Date:  December 8th, 2023 
• Time:  5:00 PM  
• Loca�on:  University of New England campus, Room 104, 772 Stevens Ave, Portland, ME 04103 



 
 

 

 

 

Your generous sponsorship directly benefits Maine APTA and its mission to advance physical therapy in 
our state. 

Act Now!  Secure Your Table and Elevate Your Impact!  To confirm your sponsorship or inquire further, 
please contact execu�ve director, Chris�e Krueger at ckrueger@orthopt.org.   

Thank you for considering this opportunity to partner with us in support of the future of physical therapy 
in Maine.  Your involvement makes a significant difference. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Maine, APTA Board of Directors 
www.maineapta.org 
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